Regional Math Contest for South Arkansas Region 
Southern Arkansas University
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Mathematics Department at SAU will host the South Arkansas Regional Mathematics Contest, sponsored by ACTM, on Saturday, March 3, 2018. Secondary school students enrolled in any one of the following courses are invited to participate: Algebra I, Geometry, Algebra II, Trig/Precalculus, Calculus, and Statistics. Trophies will be awarded to students placing first, second, and third in each subject. These students, along with others from a statewide pool of high scores, will be invited to participate in the State Contest on Saturday, April 28, 2018, on the UCA campus.
A sponsor, such as a teacher or parent, must accompany students participating in the contest at SAU. Tests begin at 10:00 a.m. Students should arrive by 9:30 a.m. on Saturday, March 3, 2018 and meet in Wilson Hall. Please bring a pencil and appropriate calculator. A registration fee of $2.00 is charged to each student participating in the contest. 

